
	

Page 1 of 1 

Tel: 604-273-5722  |  Fax: 604-273-5762  |  Toll Free: 1-866-273-5766  |  Toll Free Fax: 1-866-273-5762 
105 - 21900 Westminster Hwy., Richmond, BC V6V 0A8  
info@apbc.ca  |  www.apbc.ca 
  
September 16, 2019 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Re: Tentative Agreement Ratification - Voting Now Open 
 
Voting for ratification on the 2019 Tentative Agreement is now open.  
 
After months of negotiations and weeks of meeting with members and responding to your questions online, 
the choice is now in your hands. It is your turn to decide if you feel the proposed Tentative Agreement, as a 
whole, is positive for the future of our union and professions, or not. 
 
If you haven’t already, you can watch the two information webinars and review the Frequently Asked 
Questions on our website here: https://bit.ly/2lZ3CHl  
 
If you are undecided, or not sure about any aspect of the T.A., we strongly suggest that you ask us questions 
about what you are uncertain of. Our goal is to ensure you make an informed vote. You can submit a 
question via email to: ta-faq@apbc.ca  
 
If you are ready to vote, you can do so now at: www.apbc.ca/vote  
 
Voting will remain open until Monday, September 30th, at 1300hrs. Results of the ratification vote will be 
published shortly after. 
 
On behalf of the CUPE 873 Negotiating Team, 
 
     
Cameron Eby     Tim Lehman  
President / Lead Negotiator    Chair – Negotiations Committee 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC  Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873    CUPE Local 873 
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